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THANK YOU for your patience in getting this out to you, it’s 

been a funny start to the year…. Thank you for joining us 

and supporting FOSPS events so far; the pyjama disco in 

February was a fun night – thanks for coming along.  Thank 

you to Katie Bell and Ruth Patrick for organising the 

amazing valentines bake sale! If you have a great idea for a 

fundraiser – then get in touch!    

 

FRIDAY NIGHT AT THE MOVIES... 

Who doesn’t like a good film? We know other schools that 

hold popular film nights, so why don’t we do one at SPS? 

‘Great idea’ said Mr W… ‘but the school projector is old and 

a bit rubbish…’. We’ve solved that problem now by buying 

school a new one.  It is already being used in school 

assemblies and we’ll be running our first film night on 

Friday 5th April in the school hall showing THE GREATEST 

SHOWMAN.  Children will be supervised by volunteers and 

given a snack included in the price of £5.  If you would like 

to volunteer then please get in touch. 

Up coming spring/summer at 

FOSPS: 

19th March 

Ever wanted to find out more 

about FOSPS? – come along to the 

next meeting – 7pm in the Family 

Room (single terrapin at the top of 

the playground).  We’ll be 

discussing (amongst other things) 

these up coming events: 

 

5th  April: 

This is the GREATEST SHOW! – 

send your little show people along 

to see THE GREATEST SHOWMAN  

(PG) on the big screen 15:30 – 

17:30. snack provided 

 

15-17th  April 

Easter Rabbit hunt: can you find 

the rabbits on the loose and work 

out which naughty rabbit has 

eaten all the carrots? 

 

Fri 7th June 

 KS1 and new starters Disco  

 6-7.30pm 

 

Sat 29th June: Saltaire Summer Fair 



FOSPS UPDATE….. 

Key Stage 1 Library Refurbishment: 

After the success of the summer fair 

we pledged to support the 

refurbishment of a KS1 library.  The 

small hall in the KS1 building will be 

freshened up with art made by SPS 

children with Sharon Snaylam new books and resources. 

KS1 & New starters Disco June 

7th.  This is a disco particularly 

suitable for younger children, 

there will be dancing and games 

6-7:30pm - look out on fb/ twitter 

for ticket announcements. 

  

Summer Fair – 29th June 2019  

Probably the busiest day in the FOSPS calendar 

– its always a belter! – get it in your diaries  

Do you or someone you know have a small business? Would 

you like to have a stall at the school summer fair selling 

your goods? If so, we’d love to hear from you – message 

fospspta@gmail.com.  A limited number of stalls are priced 

at £15 per table - you get to take your profits for the day. 

 

 

 

Contact us – would you like to 

get involved in FOSPS? Could 

you volunteer at an event or 

have you got a brilliant fund-

raising idea – don’t be shy! We 

are here: 

Chair People: 

Claire Willis & Eleanor 

Heathcote (2K)  

Secretary: Deb Lau (2K) 

Treasurer: Andrea Peakall (6E) 

Or ask Mrs Abbot (RA) or Mrs 

Patterson 

 

You can find us on twitter 

@friendsofsaltaireprimary 

On facebook – search friends 

of saltaire primary 

And email us 

fospspta@gmail.com 

 

And finally - we have an easy fundraising account. By 

doing your normal on-line shopping you can raise 

funds for FOSPS without spending anymore! It’s 

simple to set up and can be used with many retailers 

– just put in FOSPS as your chosen charity... 


